RE: TUP Vacation Rental Application

Property Folio: E02329.040.
Address: 6851 Indian Rock Road, Naramata.

Hello Planning Department,

We kindly request for you to pass this letter to the board members reviewing our
TUP application.

We are grateful for the opportunity to apply for a TUP. We have abided by the RDOS
rules and completed our health and safety inspection, in addition to fulfilling all the
TUP application requirements.

We have built a family home in Naramata, and are so thankful to join this community.
Specifically on Indian Rock, we would be honoured to join the other 5+ homes that
are running vacation rentals on our street, especially as we have been very fortunate
to stay at a few of them over the last few years, and would love to open our own
doors to invite guests to stay, and cherish the Naramata wineries and local small
businesses, just as we did before moving here and becoming residents.

We hope to use this TUP to operate a short term vacation rental, during the allocated
6 month period, between May - October, where guests can enjoy Naramata, and
hopefully become residents in the future too, just like us.

Thank you,
Anoop & Baljit



